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WNLT is in Jackson Hole, Wyoming, October 9-11, 2013. 

 

The missions committee will meet on September 27 in Billings to discuss WNLT grants, and to 

consider any other requests before the committee. 

 

We encourage all churches to remain active in local, state, national, and international missions 

and to contact the committee for any assistance, including financial. 

 

The Committee Chair requests guidance from the Cabinet as to the best way to prepare the 

committee for the proposed structure changes. 


